
 

 

 

 

 

 

 6/19/2019 

Cerner PowerChart and FirstNet DMO Citrix Change 

The Citrix behavior of the DMO applications will be changed on 6/20/2019 to resolve 

miscellaneous stability issues.  This will only affect users who open the DMO application a 

second time.   

Currently a second application launch will open a new instance of DMO.  After this change, 

upon a second launch, the original DMO application will now move from PC#1 to PC#2.  

 

The FirstNet and PowerChart icons will not be affected by this change and will continue to 

allow multiple sessions. 

 


